
Telephone Town Halls 
Polling Questions 

 
 
On February 12, 2019 and March 4, 2019, the City of Brampton conducted Telephone Town Halls, 
reaching out to 200,000 residents in total.  Each Town Hall included polls taken by participants. 
 
 

Below are the results of the February 12th Town Hall: 
 
Q: What future direction do you think municipal taxes should take?  

 

 
Q: Which City agency requires the most investment?  

 

 
  



Below are the results of the March 4th Town Hall: 
 
Q: Agree or disagree: The City’s infrastructure is in good condition and makes me proud  

 

 

Q: Are you in favour of a tax freeze? 

 

 
Q: If you were to consider a tax freeze, where should the City improve spending and find efficiencies?   

 


